Internal Notice of Labor Condition Application In Support Of An H-1B Status Petition 
This Is Not A Job Vacancy Announcement
Department of Labor regulations require that employees be notified of the filing of an H-1B petition. To ensure compliance with this legal requirement, please follow the instructions below.
1. Post this notice in a conspicuous area within in your department (bulletin boards, break or copy rooms, etc).  This notice is to remain posted for ten business days (dates listed below).
2. Return this original with the Department Head’s signature immediately after the ten business days posting period to Lauren Ossello at Academic Affairs, 1906 College Heights Blvd., Wetherby Administration Building, Bowling Green, KY 42101.  
General Information Regarding This Employment
Number of H-1B employees covered by this petition: 1 
Wage offered: $54,000
Job Title: Instructor, Public Health
Period of Employment:  01/12/2025 through 01/11/2028
Location of Position: Western Kentucky University – 1906 College Heights Blvd., Bowling Green, KY 42101
Copies of this posting have been posted at the Following locations:
WKU, Department of Public Health, Academic Complex, Room 312 
Department of Human Resources  Wetherby Administration, Ground Floor- WKU 
 Date Posted: 09/10/2025 through 09/23/2025
Copies of the Labor Condition Application are available for public inspection in the Western Kentucky University, 1906 College Heights Blvd., Wetherby Administration Bldg, Bowling Green, 
Kentucky 42101.

Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts used to support the labor application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the terms of the labor condition application may be 
filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the U.S. Department of Labor.

The Below Signature Verifies that this posting was posted on 9/10/2025 through 9/23/2025.
Signature from Human Resources  / Department
Name:_______________________________________ Date:_______________________


